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EARLY CHILDHDOD FAMILY EDUCATION

October GMR Newsletter

Here are the event nights that we have in store for you!!
 Country Corn Maze In Warroad — Tuesday, October 8th

The bus will load up by the GMR Elementary door and
leave by 4:30pm. Please let Teacher Lynn or Ms
Melissa know if you will be attending. There will be a
sack lunch provided and 4yrs and under are free/ECFE
will pay the $5/ person fee for everyone else who
attends.

Please RSVP to Lynn number of family members
coming. — [balstad@greenbush.k12.mn.us or 218-
688-0890

 Fall Frolics!!!! - Monday, October 21% 5:30pm — 7pm

Join us at the Legion Park in Greenbush (by golf
course). We will enjoy some fall fun as we explore the
outdoors and all it has to bring!!! Colors, leaves,

make s’'mores®©



» Teddy Bear Band is back!!! - Tuesday, October 22™ at
1:30pm in the GMR School Gym (See attached flyer)

e Fire Safety — Saturday, October 26th
10-11am at the Greenbush Fire
Department

Our local Fire department will be teaching the
children some fire safety and they will be able to

take some time to train parents on a few safety tips
to help keep their family safe.

See you next week!
Lynn Balstad - ECFE Teacher/Coordinator
Melissa Kostrzewski — ECFE Teacher

If you have any questions or know of any families with
children 0- PreK, contact Lynn Balstad at
Ibalstad@nwcaa.org or call the my cell 218-688-0890

4 Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE) is a program for
all Minnesota's families with children between the ages of birth to kindergarten entrance.
The program is offered through Minnesota public school districts. ECFE is based on the
idea that the family provides a child's first and most significant learing environment and
parents are a child’s first and most important teachers. ECFE works to strengthen
families. The goal of ECFE is to enhance the ability of all parents and other family
members to provide the best possible environment for their child’s leaming and growth.
ECFE is funded through state aid, local levy, and participant fees.



